
Mr F Westmorland 

Mrs A Ellerby 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Curriculum, what is it and how do we make decisions about it? 

It is always a challenge to ensure that the things we choose to ‘teach’ in schools meet the future needs of our pupils.  When I was 
at school there were no home computers and the idea of mobile communication was reserved for Captain Kirk and Dr Spock.  
Today, these things are the norm yet the rate of change is still gathering momentum at a blistering pace. 

What will our pupils be doing in ten years, what will their jobs look like, how will their children be accessing information? 

Indeed, information is likely to be the key.  People today have the broadest range of knowledge ever known available at the swipe 
and tap of a screen but, with all of that, how do we choose which to access and which to leave? 

At Mundella we look to developing Values; and the knowledge and skills with which to use these in order to make decisions.  
Without a strong moral and social compass it is almost impossible to make good choices.  Enabling our pupils to make good choices 
will enable them to progress in life. 

Have a great weekend. 

Mr Westmorland 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

These children have impressed their class 

teachers in some way during this week, well 

done to all of them! 

Year 4      

Oscar          

Year 1       

Lily     

Punctuality Pup and Attendance Ted! 

With 96.6% attendance this week, 

Year 4 will be looking after Ted– 

Well done Browne! 

 

Pup will go to Year 5 this week 

with the least amount of late 

marks– Well done Shakespeare! Year 5       

Callum                           

Year 2     

Leighton                            
Year R      

Dylan              

Year 6      

Marek    

~Most Improved Writers~ 

Year R– Layla 

Year 1– William 

Year 2– Lola 

Year 3– Angel 

Year 4– Ollie 

Year 5– Loane 

Year 6– Harvey              Well Done! 

Year 3     

Miley                     

Bumblebees  

Keanen          
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Attendance 

Attendance has been up and down this term 

so far, we hope to see some more classes in 

green next week! 

 
 

 

 
Shakespeare 

87.1%   

Carle    

92.2%      

Strong   

95%       

Rosen   

92.6%  

Donaldson   

92.3%   

Lewis   

94.8%     

Browne   

96.6%    

Easter Holidays 

Term 4 ends on Friday 5th April at 1:30pm 

for an early finish. School will open again 

after bank holiday Monday on Tuesday 

23rd April. 

Stepping into Primary School 

Primary school place offer day is coming up on the 16th April and 

Kent Adult Education are offering free family courses for parents on 

the 1st April of children starting school in 2019 to attend. This will 

give you the chance to: 

-Share how you feel about your child starting school                               

-Know what to expect when they get there                                                

-Learn how to help your child get ready                                                      

-Help your child to be happy and settled  

Minimum number of attendees needed. 

Reminders 

 Year 5 residential trip 2nd deposit of £30 will 

need to be in by 29th March. 

 Year 3 Film Evening will be on Wednesday 27th 

March at 3:00-4:00pm to watch Curse of the  

Were-rabbit. 

 Years 3, 4 and 5 parents are invited in to school to 

the Singing and Instrumental assembly on the 1st 

April at 9-9:30am. 

 Year 4 Egyptian day on Wednesday 3rd April. 

They can dress up in Egyptian style costumes. 

Includes Us 2 Family Support Service 

Includes Us 2’s Family Support service aims to provide families of 

children with a disability or SEN with information, support and sign 

posting that is relevant to their needs. The service is free to access 

and covers Ashford, Shepway and Dover. They can provide support 

via phone, email, social media (Facebook page is 

www.facebook.com/IncludesUs2)and at regular parent/carer 

meetings. There will be a meeting at The Village Children’s Centre, 

Denmark Street, Folkestone CT19 6EQ on Wednesday 24th April at 

10:00-11:00am. Please contact Nicola the family support officer on 

07525 589321 (Tuesday to Thursday) or email 

familysupport@includesus2.org.uk. 

Dinner and Breakfast Club Money  

Please ensure you have paid any outstanding money that is 

owed for breakfasts or school dinners by the end of term. 

Please speak to Mrs Milton if you have any issues with making 

the payments. 

 

Easter Bonnet Making 

On Friday 5th April parents and carers are invited in to join their 

children in making Easter bonnets in the classrooms. The children will 

be parading their bonnets in the playground in the afternoon for 

parents to come back and watch at 1:10pm, ready to finish for home 

time at 1:30pm. 
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Term 5 School Menu 


